
 
December 18, 2015 

 

BARGAINING UPDATE #6 
 

 
Brothers and Sisters: 
 
This week the Union and the Company continued contract talks with the assistance 
of Labour Department conciliators. 
 
We made progress on some issues, however the company is not responsive to your 
priority issues of job security, wages and benefits. 
 
We remind you that the collective agreement expired on November 30th. 
 
Negotiations resume on January 5th, 6th and 7th in Ottawa. 
 
We will keep you informed of any new developments. 
 

There is strength in solidarity! 
 

Solidarity, 
 
Daniel Campeau 
Paulo Duarte  
Eric Johnson 
Patrick Léveillé  
Jeff Stewart  
Pierre Tremblay 
Alain Portelance, National Representative  
Howard Law, National Representative  
 


